
 

 

  

Berrys Lane  
Sutton, St. Helens 
WA9 3HE 

Web: stcuthberts.com 
Tel: 01744 678123 
Email: hello@stcuthberts.com 

Headteacher:  
Mr Stuart Holland BA (Hons) QTS 

December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Annual Report 
 
We are writing to inform you of the latest data report on your child sent via MyED. 
 
This report will show their mock examination result from the examinations they took in November. 
 
If your child is not achieving their potential then an intervention has been put in place in order for 
them to reach this. 
 
Your child is now over halfway through their GCSE course and should be pushing themselves in 
lessons and at home in order to secure success. In addition to the homework which is set, it is vital 
that your child is reviewing their work and consolidating their learning by revising at home. 
 
Attendance and punctuality over the next two terms is of upmost importance in achieving potential.  
 
Government guidelines state all students must attend school for at least 97% of the academic year. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding the progress of your child, please contact  
Miss Moa or Mrs Carvill in the Year 11 office. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

K. Moa & K. Carvill 

 
Miss Moa and Mrs Carvill 
Head of Year 11 and Assistant Head of Year 11 


